Kristin’s Class Newsletter

June 4, 2007 Clara Barton Open School  kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092
***********************************************************************************

Dear Families,

I always avoid counting the days until the end of school, but I finally did it.  There are only 7 to go!  Oh no!  I just hate saying goodbye for the summer.


Weather Fair


The Weather Fair was just amazing!  The projects were all interesting and well done.  We all  learned so many new things about the weather!  Thanks for all of your support.  I know that the projects are lots of work at home.

Natural Disasters


This week we’ll continue our study of Natural Disasters that affect the weather.  We will be making disaster books, finishing up some old stuff and getting our portfolios ready for sharing.

Portfolio Sharing


We’ll have our Portfolio Sharing this Friday, June 8, from 7:45-8:45.  You’ll sit down with your child, look through the year’s work and share some memories.  You will get to take your child’s work home afterward.  
Lake Day


Lake Day is also this Friday.  We will leave school at 9:30, walk to the Lake Harriet Bandshell, and have an awards ceremony.  Then, there will be a picnic and a day of outdoor games and activities. We will be back at school before bus time.


Students should bring a bag lunch, preferably in a disposable container.  (It’s hard to keep track of lunch boxes at Lake Day.)  Students should also bring a water bottle, hat or visor and wear sunscreen.  Lake day is rain or shine, so dress accordingly!

Parents are welcome at Lake Day. I would especially like a couple of parents to walk down to the bandshell early and save us a few benches.  Thanks!  
Tie-Dyed Shirts

If you have your tie-dyed shirt at home, please send it back to school for Lake Day.  Thanks!

Thanks to:

Kathy Shipp, Kathy Lawless, Julie Garner-Pringle, and Jane Hamilton, the portfolio crew!  It sure is nice to have so much work already done.  

Thanks also:

For your support of Kate!  We’ll sure miss her.  It was especially nice to have her last week while I was in Brainerd with my sister.  Most of you know that my brother-in-law died unexpectedly on Memorial Day.  We had a lovely funeral (really!).  Thanks for all your good wishes.  

Next week:

The last letter of the year!

Kristin
